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Happy St. Patrick’s Day 

Please do not place any items such as 

potted plants on the patio walls, balcony 

railings and the front window ledges.  

The  water from the drainage 

accelerates the deterioration 

of the stucco and wood.  Thank 

you for your cooperation. 

Next month’s Board of Directors meeting will be held on Thursday, March 17th, at 6:30 p.m. 

in the HOA office inside the pool #2 enclosure.    Violation Hearings will  begin promptly at 6:30 

p.m. and the meeting will be called to order immediately following.  We hope to see you there!    

Maintenance Responsibilities 

858-451-3082 

619-889-0918—

Emergency Maint. 

www.playmor.org 

office@playmor.org 

Daylight Saving Time                                                               

It is that time of year again when we  

"spring forward” for Daylight Saving!  

On Sunday, March 13, 2016, at               

2:00 a.m., we turn our clocks forward 

one hour to enjoy more sunlight.  This is 

a good time to check/replace all fire and 

carbon monoxide batteries.                                   

ASSOC  OWNER  COMMON AREAS 

  X 
 

Spraying for household pests (ants, fleas, 
bees, rodents, etc.) 

X 
   

Termite eradication & repair of damage 
occasioned by wood destroying pests  

PLEASE remove any Christmas 

lights that are still out on balconies 

& patios from the holidays.  

COMMUNITY WIDE GARAGE SALE DATE SET 
FOR SATURDAY, APRIL 9TH!! 

Please get ready for our Spring Community Garage Sale.  
This is a great day for all of Playmor residents who                   
participate in this event.  Not only do you get rid of              

unwanted household items and make some $$; you get 
to visit and socialize with your many fellow neighbors!! 

This event will be followed by Playmor’s 9th Annual 
Haul-Away Days.  The Garage Sale will be sponsored by 

our own Melissa Huk of Keller-Williams.  If you have 
any questions, please call her directly at 619-823-6137.   

We hope to see you on Saturday, April 9th!! 

Parking Reminder 

The HOA office has 

received MANY 

complaints regarding 

some residents and 

their guests who are 

parking their cars in 

other neighbors 

deeded parking 

spaces and/or in 

front of their garages.                                             

Please respect your neighbors’!!                                                

There are NO FREE parking spaces in 

Playmor.  ALL SPACES ARE ASSIGNED. 

Driveways and fire lanes must be kept 

clear at all times for emergency vehicles 

and equipment.  Please report a violation 

to the HOA office with a complaint form 

and picture, if possible.                                                  

Parking a vehicle in the fire lanes is  

expressly prohibited.   The fine is $100. 


